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Here we are again ladies starting another year of friendship, fun and caring 

for both ourselves and others. Before we look to the future, we will look to the 

AGM and reflect on that occasion with photos. I have spent the last year as-

siduously avoiding having my photo taken and keeping out of the picture. Big 

change there for sure! 

I do not 

think hats 

will catch on! 

Do you? 

Some of the Officers pictured. I also need to 

thank, Andrea, Jan, Debbi and Carol. 

Ruth received her  badge at last. 



Club Secretary. A 

very safe pair of 

hands on board 

Our new International  

Inspiration. 

Our lovely and ef-

ficient Vice Presi-

These are my words for the lighting of 

the candle:- 

As we look forward to celebrating our 

100th year. 

I light this candle with thanks to those 

who have served before 

Whose diligence and hard work have 

built a solid core. 

I light this candle with thanks to those 

who trust in me, 

I promise to fo forward to the best of 

my ability. 

I light this candle in hope for a year of 

friendship, joy and laughter, 

Of hands working together and as al-

A great treasure hunt at  

Mountbatten.  

I wonder 

what the 

joke was? 

YIF  

Bridget 


